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Question 

 

 

“Will the Chief Minister advise whether he intends to continue with the Future Places Ministerial Group 

established by the previous Chief Minister; and if does, outline the terms of reference and membership of 

the group?” 

 

Answer 

 

 

The Future Places Ministerial Group replaced the Regeneration Steering Group, which is required as a 

result of a States Assembly decision in 2010. The group is currently under consideration and will be 

discussed with other Ministers before a final decision is made on how it moves forward. 

 

 


